
In Drawing club…
We have enjoyed finding out about ‘Lifesize, deadly animals’, learning new 
vocabulary such as: apex, venomous, ferocious, predator, rotting and cute. 
We have been finding out about different animals in the story, where they 
live, how they behave and what they like to eat! Ask the children to show you 
their actions for the vocabulary and to tell you about the facts they have 
learnt.
.

Key dates: 
Games morning - 

The next games 
morning will be on  

Friday 4th July 
(the final one) 

Please remember to 
send your child in 
with a sun hat and 
suncream already 

applied.
 

In maths …. 
We have been learning to sort, organise and write numbers to 10 and 
beyond, going up to 20. We have been thinking about the order of 
numbers and why certain numbers have to go in a certain order. We 
have been sorting odd and even numbers, organising numbers onto a 
number line, finding out one more and one less than a given number 
and doubling and halving numbers. We have been reminding ourselves 
how to say teen numbers correctly!
. 

Other areas of learning…
The children have been immersing themselves in different activities 
linked to ‘lifesize, deadly animals’. We have been inventing our own 
animals by mixing different animals together. Whilst finding out about 
different animals we have been looking closely at animals skin and fur, 
we then had a go and recreating this using different mediums such as 
pastels, paints and crayons. We all worked really hard during sports day 
and enjoyed all the activities! We have enjoyed joining in with daily 
‘wake and shake’ sessions with the rest of the school and yoga 
activities too!

How to help at home…
Find different numbers in the environment, ask your children what 
each number is. What is one more than the number, what is one less 
than the number? Find an amount of objects around the house. Work 
together to share them out and talk about doubling and halving.

Useful links: 

EYFS Newsletter - Friday 20th June 2025
Ambition  Belonging  Courage     

https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.instagram.com/billingshurstprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk/web/
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/


Reminder: 

Please can you 
remember to cut 

your child’s grapes 
in half lengthwise if 
they are bringing 

them in as a snack 
or in their 

lunchboxes due to 
them being a 

choking hazard.
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